
“PASS” Produce Alert Safety System 

Dear Valued Distribution Network, 

There has been a food safety recall. Please notify NPC, LLC immediately if your company 

has purchased the product(s) indicated below. 

Company: Mann Packing  

Product(s): Various Products  

Reason(s): Potential contamination of Listeria monocytogenes  

 

Pack Codes/Item Identification: 

Additional Information: 

Voluntary recall on various minimally processed, value-added vegetable products 

(Cauli Florets 4/3 lbs, Veggie Power Blend 4/2 lbs, Broc Florets 4/3 lbs, Broc Slaw 4/3 

lbs, Brusl Spruts Shaved 5/2 lbs, Nourish Bowls).  

Keeping You Informed, 

Your Dedicated NPC, LLC Staff 

 

 

The products are labeled with a “best if used by date” of October 12 through October 

20. They are issuing this recall out of an abundance of caution in response to a single 

positive, random sample taken by the Canadian Food Inspection Agency at retail. The 

product was distributed throughout the United States and Canada. There are no illness-

es associated with this recall. 


